
DURLEY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

RELIEF HALL 

CARETAKER 

 
Durley Memorial Hall Management Committee are looking for someone 

who would be willing to take on the responsibility of cleaning Durley 

Memorial Hall when the Caretaker is not available. 

 

The hours would be on an ad hoc basis as cover would only be needed 

when the Caretaker is unavailable to clean the Hall. 

 

It would be appreciated if any expressions of interest could be made by 

19th April, 2024.  

 

 

 

If you would like to help in your local community and want further 

information or would like to be considered then please contact: 

the Parish Clerk (Anne Collins ) on 01489 860236 or e-mail 

durleyparishcouncil@gmail.com 
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